
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Daily COVID-19 update 
(13 May 2020, 11.55am) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Life on the Frontline 
• Infographic on reusable eye protection 

 
Life on the Frontline 
 
Today sees the launch of Life on the Frontline, a series of short videos where colleagues from across 
NHSGGC tell how their work and home life has changed during the COVID-19 outbreak.  
 
We will be sharing these personal accounts on our social media channels and with the public and patients 
who have signed up to receive our regular news updates as part of our Involving People Network. Our 
thanks go to colleagues who have agreed to take part. 
 
In our first video, Margaret Murray, Domestic Assistant at the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital tells her 
story. 
 

 

 
Infographic on reusable eye protection 
 
Please see attached an updated infographic to support guidance on the cleaning of reusable eye 
protection.  Staff who use reusable eye protection should make themselves aware of updated information. 
 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QD0s861CoLw
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/260480/eyeprotection_120520v10.pdf
http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://youtu.be/QD0s861CoLw

